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This Week.... 

Has definitely had a Christmas Theme! In English we have been reading 

and writing instructions for decorating Christmas trees. 

In Maths we have been ordering decorations by size, replacing the 

‘Maths code’ that the elves stole and playing some Christmas dice 

games. 

 Don’t Forget... 

 That Monday is our KS1 Christmas party so the children can 

wear party clothes. We will be playing games, eating Christmas 

lunch, holding a competition and hopefully have a visitor from 

someone special! 

 Tuesday is the KS2 party so all KS1 children must bring in a 

packed lunch into school. 

 Wednesday we will have a toy day in Year 1. Children are 

welcome to bring in a toy and/or an appropriate DVD but they 

do so at their own risk. Please don’t send in anything too 

expensive or precious as things can get broken in such a busy 

room at such an EXCITING time of year!  

Finally.... 

I would like to wish you all a very Happy Christmas. 

I hope this season brings a blessed and significant 

time for you as a family. Thank you for your 

support in 2016 and I look forward to seeing you 

all in the New Year  

Mrs Lucarelli 

Next Term’s Topic: 

Explorers 

Outstanding 

Y1 Workers 

Lucy, Jessica, Lola, 

Isaac P, Lucas, 

Harvey, Isaac J, 

Katie and 

Emmanuel. 


